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97310 

January 19, 1987 

Dear Governor Atiyeh, 

I would like to take this opportunity 
to thank you for all the years of 
service you have given to our state of 
Oregon . Your interest in the wellbeing 
of all our citizens is an inspiration to 
us all. 

I was moved by the depth of feeling 
you expressed in your farewell address 
to the Legislature. We will do our 
utmost to continue the tradition of 
service you have demonstrated. 

Wishing you and Dolores the best of 
everything in the years ahead, I remain, 

~~rs~,~~~~/ 
Rep. Darlene Hooley 
District #27 


